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Brooke R. Rhodes <BrookeRR@verizon.net>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 10:28 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex

I strongly object to any reduction to the leverage of FOREX!!! RIN 3038-AC61
I am a small investor that has no other means to make a small profit in such a wide trading range.

PLEASE DO NOT REDUCE THE LEVERAGE VIA FOREX!!!

Highest & warmest regards,

Brooke R. Rhodes


